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Ward 6 Forum 
Community Consultation 

 
Location: Cafeteria at Dennis Avenue Community School 

400 Rockcliffe Blvd, Toronto 
Thursday, February 8th, 2024 

6:30 – 8:30pm 
 

To confirm your attendance please REGISTER HERE. 
 

Ward 6 School Councils, Student Councils, Parents/Guardians, 
Community Members, and School Staff are invited to join the Ward 6 

Trustee Liban Hassan for a discussion about new development projects 
and community safety. We will also be joined by Maia Puccetti Executive 
Officer, Facility Services and Jim Spyropoulos Executive Superintendent, 

Indigenous Ed, Caring and Safe Schools. 
 

We hope to see you there! 
 

Sign up for Ward 6 Newsletter Here 
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